
IR-4’s Research Cycle
Guided by the needs of growers

The Food Use Workshop is a pivotal event in our annual research cycle. After a busy 
season of regional priority setting meetings, stakeholders gather here to chart the 
course for next year’s research, prioritizing high-impact projects. We invite you to get 
involved by connecting with your regional IR-4 office and voicing your pest management 
needs throughout the year.

Scan to connect 
with your Regional 
Field Coordinator.

A few ways to get involved:

1. Contact your Regional Field 
Coordinator and join regional 
priority-setting meetings

2. Submit a Project Clearance 
Request (PCR)

3. Nominate top projects you’d 
like to see prioritized prior to 
future Food Use Workshops

Scan for a Project 
Clearance Request 

video tutorial.

Scan for a FUW 
project nomination 

video tutorial.

These resources are here to help, including 2 new video tutorials!


